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John Elsnau
155 Griffin Road
Deerfield, NH 03037

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

One of the reasons to select Deerfield as a community in which to live is its natural beauty.  The
addition of the towers associated with the Northern Pass project will have a seriously detrimental effect
on that natural beauty.  Also, on a personal level, the financial effect of the loss of property values will
not be offset by any tax gains to the town.

The benefits to most Deerfield residents, if any, will be minimal at most.  There are better alternatives
to the Northern Pass project that will be less environmentally invasive and economically harmful to the
residents of Deerfield and other towns on its proposed above ground path.

I urgently request that you reject the Northern Pass project as it is currently proposed.

Cordially,
John Elsnau

mailto:jgelsnau@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

